
 
 
 

Report from Redbook Committee 
December 5, 2018 
 
The Redbook Committee has favorably reviewed the revised Bylaws of the Kent School of Social 
Work and the School of Public Health and Information Sciences.  At the meeting of the Faculty 
Senate on December 5, the revised bylaws of the Kent School of Social Work will receive their 
first reading and the revised bylaws of the School of Public Health and Information Sciences will 
receive their second reading. 
 
The Redbook Committee is now reviewing a proposed change to the Personnel Policy and 
Procedures of the College of Arts and Sciences. 
 
Submitted by, 
John P. Ferré, Ph.D., Committee Chair 
 


